
ORANGE UNIFIED COMMUNITY
Safety Task Force

Following up on the success of the Community Safety Forums,
we are now in the process of developing a Safety Task Force. 

The purpose of the Safety Task Force will be to evaluate
the input that was gathered at the community safety forums
and develop a report that will contain recommendations for
our OUSD Board of Education. 

Members of the Safety Task Force will need to commit to
monthly meetings and participation is strictly voluntary. 

For questions, please contact the Office of Student & Community Services
Heriberto Angel: hangel@orangeusd.org

Dr. Ken Miller: kenneth.miller@orangeusd.org

Meetings will be held from 4-6 p.m. at the District Office

Safety Task Force Meeting Dates
Dates and times may be subject to change.

September 14
October 19
November 16
December 14

January 25
February 22
March 22
April 26
May 24

Please click on the link below to complete the Google form if you are interested in being
a part of the Orange Unified Safety Task Force.  If you are a community member who
already expressed an interest in being a part of our Safety Task Force, please confirm
by completing the form. 

Deadline to complete the Safety Task Force
interest form is Friday, September 2, 2022
https://bit.ly/OUSDTaskForce

https://bit.ly/OUSDTaskForce

